
Open House 
Functional Planning Study, Highway 15 
 
Strathcona County, at the request of Alberta Transportation, is undertaking a functional 
planning study for the upgrading of the section of Highway 15 between Range Road 
220 and Highway 830 North. The study aims to determine the medium and long-term 
needs of the highway. 

As part of this study, the consultant CIMA+ has conducted a series of open houses. The 
upcoming open house will be the final opportunity for public involvement in this study. 
The purpose of this last open house is to present the recommendations regarding future 
roadway upgrades in the study area and to receive public input.  

Attend an Open House 
Wednesday, September 26, 2012  
Good Hope Community Hall 
21076 Twp. Rd. 542 
4 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
Refreshments will be served. 
 

Public input from the open house will be used to assist the consultant in developing the 
Functional Plan. 
 
For further information, visit the County’s website at: 
www.strathcona.ca/Highway15FPS 
 
Contacts: 

CIMA+ 
Dan Dmytryshyn 

 dan.dmytryshyn@cima.ca 
 780-297-2462 

Strathcona County  
Tony Maghee 
tony.maghee@strathcona.ca 
780-464-8035 

         

 

 

 

   


